File No: 6(1)/2017-EPD
Government of India
Department of Electronics & Information Technology
Electronics Niketan
6, CGO Complex, New Delhi

Dated: 12/10/2022
To

Shri Aroon Deep

Registration Number : DITEC/R/E/22/00967/2

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter dated
26/09/2022 and to say that As far as the Economic Planning Division (EPD) of MeitY is
concerned no RTI application has been filed during the said period i.e., from 01-01-2022 till
the date of response to this application. Hence, NIL information to disclose..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you may
appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date of receipt
of this letter.

Kamini Malik (EPD)

FAA & Scientist E

Address: Electronics NiketanCGO ComplexNew Delhi
Phone No.: 24301309

Yours faithfully

( A.K. Lokhande (EPD))

CPIO & Deputy Director

Phone No.: 09811036873

Email : ak.lokhande@meity.gov.in



